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View online version

Welcome to our Practice Newsletter

This newsletter is sent in conjunction with our Patient Participation Group to our Patients who

have signed up to our Patient Participation Group Online. You can unsubscribe at any point by

clicking on the link at the bottom of this newsletter.
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Ordering Your Repeat Prescription - Important Changes

What is changing? 

The way repeat prescriptions are ordered is changing. From 30th June 2019 you will have to

order your repeat prescriptions directly through the Practice, and not your high street or

internet pharmacy or appliance contractor. 

What is not changing? 

If you already order repeat prescriptions directly through your GP practice this change will not

affect you. When you order your repeat prescription directly through the Practice, your

pharmacy will continue to collect or receive your prescription as before. Pharmacies may also

continue to deliver your prescription if they offer this service. 

How do I order my prescription through my GP practice? 

You can order repeat prescriptions through the Practice online, by post or in person by using

the tick slip, which is the right-hand side of your prescription which lists your current repeat

medication. Find out more on the West Leicestershire CCG website:

https://www.westleicestershireccg.nhs.uk/your-health-and-services/you-and-your-

medicine/ordering-repeat-prescriptions
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